
This week we are so excited to be 
exploring the story Superworm. 
You will need to have: 
More boxes, socks, your imagination, a 
detective mind, den making equipment, a 
jar, paper and pens and always make sure 
that you remember your singing voices. 

Have a great weekend! 

Next week be prepared to 
meet Superworm!


